
[bookmark: _GoBack]Inola Schools will be trying to pass a small bond of $245,000 on Tuesday, September 14.  This bulk of this bond will be used to repair the roof on the Elementary School where we have been unable to stop the leaks when it rains.  There will also be some work on the roof of the Administration Building for the same reason.  Any money that might be left over will go to updating the High School and Middle School intercom, fire alarm, and intruder alert system.  If you have any questions please call Dr. Holbrook at 918-543-1610.  Please plan to vote on that day!

